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Communications 

 

GN office locations and contacts remain the same 
 

Start Date: April 1, 2013 
End Date: April 5, 2013 
Iqaluit, NU                     30 sec 
 

The Government of Nunavut is changing its structure effective Monday, April 1, 2013, to 

include a new Department of Family Services and integrate the Department of Human 

Resources with the Department of Finance. 

 

While the names of departments may have changed and there is a new structure, ALL 

locations and phone numbers for staff will remain the same until further notice. 

 

If you have appointments or meetings with staff members who are now under a new 

department name, they have not moved and you will find them at the same office and 

phone number on Tuesday as they are today. 

 

Any changes will be clearly communicated IF office locations and phone numbers 

change.  
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